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19th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
XIX Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario  

CHRISTIAN  STEWARDS  
STEWARDSHIP  

TREASURE SHARED 

 

Weekly Donations 
Offertory:  
   Operating Deposits ................ 21,613 
   �H�*�L�Y�L�Q�J���'�H�S�R�V�L�W�V���«�«�« �«�«�«�������������� 
�7�R�W�D�O���&�R�O�O�H�F�W�H�G�«�«�« ... �����«�«�«�«�������������� 
Designated Donations: 
   �'�H�V�L�J�Q�D�W�H�G���'�H�S�R�V�L�W�V�«�� ....... �����«�«������ 
   �H�*�L�Y�L�Q�J���'�H�S�R�V�L�W�V���«�«�«�«�«�«������������������ 

   �7�R�W�D�O���&�R�O�O�H�F�W�H�G�«�«�«�������«���«�������������������� 
�7�R�W�D�O���W�K�L�V���:�H�H�N���«�«�����«�����«�«�����«�������������� 
�
�$�Y�H�U�D�J�H���:�H�H�N�O�\���%�X�G�J�H�W�����«�«���������������� 
�:�H�H�N�O�\���6�X�U�S�O�X�V���������'�H�I�L�F�L�W���«�«���������������� 

 

Year To Date Donations 
   Regular Donations ............ ...150,179 
   Extraordinary Donations.. .... _______ 
   Total Year to Date .. .............150,179 
�
�<�H�D�U���W�R���'�D�W�H���%�X�G�J�H�W�«�«�����«������������������ 
Year to Date Surplus/(Deficit)�«�«���������������� 
There were 3,343 registered families 
& 379 families that gave via check, 
envelope or eGiving.  
 

GIVING TO SAINT ROSE 
Please remember the 
financial needs of the 
parish.   
You may use this QR code  
or go to www.saintrose.org and click 
on Giving to give one time or to set up 
recurring gifts. Online giving may also 
be accessed through the myParish app 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Saint Rose Radio �² Truth Radio �² is 
now six years old. Six years ago we 
started broadcasting the Truth of our 
Catholic faith to Rutherford county. 
There have been many returning to 
the faith and all who listen will learn 
something new about our faith and get 
help in dealing with issues in our lives. 
It continues to supplement the 
sacraments we receive at our St. Rose 
parish to become the strong Catholics 
we are called to be. We ask for your 
continued support of placing a bumper 
sticker on your vehicle (available in 
�W�K�H���6�K�H�S�K�H�U�G�·�V���K�D�O�O�Z�D�\�������W�R���W�H�O�O���R�W�K�H�U�V��
(Catholic or not) about the station, and 
for your prayers. Please visit our new, 
updated website: saintroseradio.com 
Send us an email on how Truth Radio 
has helped your walk with the Lord. 
Changing lives and saving souls!!  

19TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Jesus calls the attention of his disciples to their need to be 
always alert. Especially against the suggestions of the world. It 
could be so strong as to convince them to renounce their 
commitment with the Kingdom of God.  
 

The exigences and difficulties of discipleship can be heavy and 
discouraging on them and also on us. The fewer number of 
members in the primitive community can put in danger the 
success of such a great and demanding mission. Hence the 
importance and need to stay alert. Is it numbers or quality of discipleship that we 
are looking for? The Christian community is encouraged to keep the faith and 
readiness, in the midst of so many adversities. Conscious that it is a journey to meet 
the Lord.  
 

Our community here at Saint Rose of Lima fits very well in this frame of the first 
community of disciples. There are a lot of voices and reasons telling us to give up 
and renounce our discipleship. The growth in our city and county seems at times to 
be overwhelming in front of our resources and efforts to serve God and our 
people.  �%�X�W���Z�H�·�O�O���N�H�H�S���S�U�H�V�V�L�Q�J���I�R�U�Z�D�U�G���D�Q�G���Z�L�O�O���N�H�H�S���R�X�U���I�D�L�W�K�����R�X�U���O�R�Y�H�����D�Q�G���R�X�U��
commitment to Jesus and His Church, until Heaven. His grace is sufficient for us.  
 

         God bless.  
        Fr. Chris Nunes 

 

HAITI UPDATE 
The kids and our amazing agronomist, Renold, have been busy working in the school 
garden.   Each month, Renold sends a budget with a list of needed items.  The funds 
sent in July will cover the cost of the next coumbite.  A coumbite is a gathering of the 
kids and other community members to prepare the gardens for planting.  They will 
be planting cabbage, tomatoes, lettuce and peppers.  �7�K�L�V���L�V���D���I�X�O�O���G�D�\�·�V���Z�R�U�N�����V�R��
they will receive a meal as well.  Renold is also setting back a little money each 
month to build a larger water retention area to store water for future use.  Thank you 
again for your support of Haiti!    
 

ARE YOU SEEKING ANSWERS IN THE CATHOLIC FAITH? 
Do you need to complete the Sacraments of Initiation? Have you previously 

completed OCIA and want continuing opportunities? Join us in OCIA (Order of 
Christian Initiation of Adults, formerly RCIA) on Tuesdays at 6:30. We begin a new 

session on August 2nd. We are here for those who are inquiring into the Faith, those 
who want to convert to Catholicism, those continuing in a neophyte year, and for 

those already Catholic wishing to complete their Sacraments of Initiation: Baptism, 
Holy Eucharist, or Confirmation. Anyone 18 years and older who wants to learn more 
about our Faith may attend OCIA. (please note that we do not provide childcare). We 

meet in the Science Classroom nearest the exit by the playground. We also need 
parishioners to serve as sponsors for the candidates and catechumens. For more 

information, contact Dr. Smith: bsmith@saintrose.org.  
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MINISTERIO HISPANO 
EVENTO PARA CONOCER Y SALUDAR A 

NUEVOS FELIGRESES 

Se llevará a cabo el domingo 14 de 

agosto en el Jo Call Room 

inmediatamente después de la Misa de 

las 11 am. Si eres nuevo en Santa 

Rosa, ¡Nos encantaría conocerte! 

Incluso si ha estado en Santa Rosa por 

un tiempo y está buscando saber más 

sobre los diferentes ministerios que 

tenemos, visítenos. Tendremos muchas 

mesas ministeriales preparadas con 

información sobre cómo participar y 

aperitivos para disfrutar. Cualquier 

pregunta sobre el evento, comuníquese 

con Kori Vagner en 

korilwalk@hotmail.com o 615-962-3831. 
 

LA INSCRIPCIÓN PARA PSR 2022-2023 

ya está disponible en línea. Inscripción 

K-6 $60.00, Confirmación $150. Vaya 

a: https://www.saintrose.org/psr. Para 

más información contactar a Laura 

Morales: lmorales@saintrose.org. 
INSCRIPCIONES EN PERSONA PARA 
CATECISMO EN ESPAÑOL 2022- 2023  
serán en el gimnasio de la escuela: 
ULTIMO DIA PARA LAS INSCRIPCIONES 
EN PERSONA PARA CATECISMO EN 
ESPAÑOL 2022- 2023: de 11:00am a 
02:00 pm  Sabado, agosto  27 
Documentos necesarios para la 
inscripción son los siguientes: Primera 
comunión: certificado de nacimiento y 
bautismoConfirmación: certificado de 
nacimiento, bautismo y, primera 
comunión 
Toda familia debe estar registrada 
como miembro de esta parroquia. 
También estamos registrando; a los 
estudiantes mayores de 18 años que no 
tengan los sacramentos, de iniciación 
cristiana, bautismo, comunión, y 
confirmación. 
Para mayor información llamar a 
la oficina de la parroquia. 

 

XIX DOMINGO DEL TIEMPO ORDINARIO 

 

Jesús llama la atención de sus discípulos sobre su necesidad 

de estar siempre alerta. Especialmente contra las sugerencias 

del mundo. Puede ser tan fuerte como para convencerlos de 

renunciar a su compromiso con el Reino de Dios. 

 

Las exigencias y dificultades del discipulado pueden ser 

pesadas y descorazonadoras para ellos y también para 

nosotros. El menor número de miembros en la comunidad primitiva puede poner en 

peligro el éxito de tan grande y exigente misión. De ahí la importancia y necesidad de 

mantenerse alerta. ¿Es el número o la calidad del discipulado lo que buscamos? Se 

alienta a la comunidad Cristiana a mantener la fe y la disponibilidad, en medio de 

tantas adversidades. Conscientes de que es un camino de encuentro con el Señor. 

 

Nuestra comunidad aquí en Santa Rosa de Lima encaja muy bien en este marco de 

la primera comunidad de discípulos. Hay muchas voces y razones que nos dicen que 

nos demos por vencidos y renunciemos a nuestro discipulado. El crecimiento en 

nuestra ciudad y condado a veces parece abrumador frente a nuestros recursos y 

esfuerzos para servir a Dios y a nuestra gente. Pero seguiremos adelante y 

mantendremos nuestra fe, nuestro amor y nuestro compromiso con Jesús y Su 

Iglesia, hasta el Cielo. Su gracia es suficiente para nosotros. 

 

        Dios los bendiga. 

         Padre Chris Nunes 

PUBLICACIÓN DE AMONESTACIONES 
Es un placer para mí publicar los Amonestaciones para la boda prevista de:  

 

Reyna Angelica Lopez Arevalo and Jhony Eduardo Arevalo Vega  
Esta boda tendrá lugar en este Santuario el viernes, 8/13/2022. 

 

Si alguien puede demostrar una causa justa por la cual estas dos personas no 
pueden estar legalmente unidas en matrimonio, que esa persona lo declare,  

al pastor, por escrito. 

LEGION DE MARIA 

¿Quieres acercarte más a Jesús y su 

Madre?, Nos encantaría tenerte en 

nuestra reunión. La Legión de María se 

reúne todos los sábados de 10 a 

11:30 am horas. Venga y únase a 

nosotros en las salas de reuniones 

detrás de la iglesia en Salón 121. Para 

cualquiera información contactar a la 

señora Sandra Middleton (615) 893-

1843 o al correo 

smiddleton@saintrose.org  
 

ESTAMOS EN NECESIDAD DE 

MÁS CATEQUISTAS, SI USTED DESCUBRE 

Que Dios le está haciendo un llamado 

a servir, Venga a catequesis le esperamos. 

Contactar a Laura Morales, Administradora 

de Catecismos En espanol, 

lmorales@saintrose.org (615) 663-3589 
 

EL GRUPO DE MATRIMONIOS 

Los invita a sus reuniones 

semanales  todos los viernes a  

las 7:00pm en el Salon Jo Call. 

Ofrecemos temas para matrimonios 

Tenemos cuidado de niños 

Para cualquiera informacion comunicarse 

con los coordinadores  

Arturo y Cecilia Luna 

615-556-1821 

 
CALENDARIO DE SANTA ROSA 2023 

¡Envíe las fotos relacionadas con su iglesia 
a stewardship@saintrose.org  

para incluirlas en el calendario 2023!  

mailto:smiddleton@saintrose.org
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XIX Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario 

PARISH COMMUNITY  

SAINT ROSE FOOD PANTRY 

The Saint Rose Food Pantry is open to 

our parishioners and to the public every 

Tuesday and Thursday from 10 am until 

noon. Please follow the signs to our 

location on the left side of the church.  

Call the church office at 615-893-1843 

if you are in need of food and unable to 

visit our pantry so delivery 

arrangements can be made. 

Thank you for your continued support of 

this ministry!  PARISHIONERS - THE 

FOOD PANTRY IS FOR YOU! 

If you are finding it difficult to make 

ends meet and could use some 

assistance with food staples, please 

utilize our Food Pantry.  
 
 

 

 

        

Bridge Activity  - July 2022 

Total Families Served  -  32 

Total  Dollars Spent (including gift  

     cards)  - $3,738 

Average Dollars Per Family - $117 

OUR MISSION IS TO ASSIST  

SAINT ROSE PARISHIONERS  

and those in the community having 

financial difficulties. We provide limited 

monetary assistance as funds allow 

and/or referrals to other local 

resources. All personal information is 

kept in utmost confidence. Please call 

BRIDGE at 615-692-0159 to leave a 

confidential message. We meet on 

Tuesdays between 9:30 - 11:30 am.  

If you would like to donate to the 

BRIDGE Ministry, please indicate this in 

the memo area of your check or on your 

monthly Choice Gifts envelope. Walmart 

or Kroger gift cards are needed to assist with 

this ministry. Please drop them off at the 

church office.  

HOMEBOUND, ASSISTED LIVING, NURSING HOME & VA PARISHIONERS 
Sharon Allocco, Fakie Bracey, Peggy Brandon, Frank Burns, Mary Casey, Jenne 
ClenDening, Irene Cutler, Shirley Devine, Mary Sue Dillon, Michael Drislane, Bobbie 
Duke, Patrick Dunn, Georgia England, Robert and Marilyn Formato, Pat Gratkowski, 
Michelle Hauet, Melissa Herlevic, Ruth Hickey, Jackie Horan, Kennis Jung, Billy 
Lawrence, Peggy Lynch, Kay McCann, Edna Miles, David Miller, Dale Pelland, 
Bernadette Schafer, William Schumacher, Gladys Smith, Genevieve Vanderslice.  
Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

Please pray for the safety of our military parishioners  
Alex Carter, Audrey Creighton, David Garrett, Isabelle de 
Groot, Jessica Hann, Michael Hann, Bryant Happel, Emily 
Harding, Shaun Koserski, Jason Pitman, Austin Ray, Alex Rose, 
Luis Sanchez, Jordan Scango, Brennan Schwankhart, Caroline 
Simmons, Landon C. Smith, Kendall Trichel.   

Do you have an active duty military that you would like added to this prayer list? 

Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Becky Fuchs i, Dale Earwood i, John Yarusinsky i, Gerneva Queen ii, Charlie Wright 

iii, Peggi Bordash iii, Donald Wisehart iii, Jackie Carter iv, Shirley LeMay iv, Fred 

Massey iv, Barbara Farrone iv. 

Names remain on this list for 4 weeks. Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove 
someone on the list. 

CELEBRATE LIFE! PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE WITH CHILD  

Courtney Hayden  

On behalf of Backpacks for Kids ministry, we would like to THANK 
the Knights of Columbus for coordinating the recent food drive 
and THANK the parishoners for their generosity and support. 
Ongoing we are still in need of the following: 

            **shelf stable milk (individual servings size) 
            **Hot cocoa packets 
            **Peanut Butter to go 
            **Microwaveable Meal bowls (red top preferred for packing) 
SAINT ROSE WOMEN’S MINISTRY  

Sisters in Christ, have you heard of the Saint Rose Women’s Ministry? We 
are a diverse group of women in all stages of life, with unique 
perspectives, united by one purpose - to deepen our relationships with 
Jesus in order to be models of discipleship within our parish & community. 
We are committed to bringing women together through fellowship or 

service, for the benefit of the women, children, and families at Saint Rose.  
If you are new, we know how much courage it takes to walk through the doors, but 
we promise that you will be greeted by BIG hearts. If you are a previous member, we 
miss you and hope to see you again soon! For any questions or special 
accommodations, please email Leanne Rayo: saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com 
CELEBRATE LIFE! Please pray for the women in our parish who are with child. If you 
or someone you know in our parish is pregnant or has recently had a baby and would 
like to receive some meals to help out during this exciting time of transition, please 
contact Carolyn Cespino at 615-962-5600 or saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com. 
Meals for Moms is offered by the Saint Rose Women’s Ministry as a way to help 
make this time a little easier for our Saint Rose moms! 
 

JOURNEY HOME MEAL PREP 
The Journey Home is a Christian organization that has as it’s mission placing 
homeless seniors, families and individuals in permanent housing. The Journey Home 
continues to provide for basic needs once they are rehoused and provides for the 
daily needs of the local homeless population with food, clothes, and basic medical 
care.  
Our ministry prepares meals for The Journey Home during 2022 on the following: 
Tues., Aug. 30; Thurs., Sept. 29; Tues., Nov. 29; Thurs., Dec. 29. 2023 - Tues., Jan. 
31; Thurs., Mar. 30, Tues., May 30, Thurs., June 29 
 

If you feel called to assist, please join us from 9:00-11:00 to prepare the food and/ 
or 11:00am to 1:00pm to serve the food.  The Journey Home, is located at 308 W. 
Castle St., Murfreesboro.  If you have any questions or would like to join our ministry, 
contact Suzie Schulenberg at 615-403-2837 or Nancy Pardy (609) 203-0433. 

Canned: 

carrots,  

mixed vegetables, 

corn, peas, 

tomatoes, chicken 

and tuna.  

Peanut butter,  

dried beans,  

pancake mix &  

    syrup,  

spaghetti sauce, 

small laundry  

    detergent, 

cereal, 

instant oatmeal, 

Hamburger or  

    Tuna Helper, 

mac & cheese, 

cooking oil, 

juice boxes. 

mailto:saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com
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PARISH NEWS 

  
PSR CATECHISTS MEETING  
On August 23, there will be an 
organizational meeting for those 
interested in serving as PSR Catechists 
for 2022-2023. Further details TBA. For 
more information contact 
lsigler@saintrose.org.  
 

PSR REGISTRATION  
Registration for PSR 2022-2023 is 
available online. Registration fee: K-6 
$60.00, Confirmation $150. Go 
to: https://www.saintrose.org/psr.  
For more information, contact Lynn 
Sigler: lsigler@saintrose.org.  
The last day to register for in person 
classes is 8/28/2022.  
 
PSR Volunteers Needed! We need 
parishioners to serve as PSR Teachers 
and HS Youth Group team members. 
PSR teachers provide instruction in the 
basics of Christian doctrine to young 
students and volunteers for HS Youth 
Group support teens as they grow and 
mature in Christ. If you are interested in 
volunteering for either ministry, please 
contact Dr. Smith: 
bsmith@saintrose.org. 
 
SAINT ROSE PRO-LIFE MINISTRY 
You are invited to join in the pro-life 
ministry at Saint Rose of Lima Parish. 
Through prayer, we will seek the 
leadership and guidance of the Holy 
Spirit in order to discern the talents and 
resources available to serve as a 
witness to the sanctity of human life 
for our parish.  
If you are interested in this pro-life 
ministry, please contact Barbara Young 
at respectlife1949@gmail.com     
 
 

TEACHERS NEEDED FOR ENGLISH AS A 
SECOND LANGUAGE (ESL) CLASSES AT 
SAINT ROSE 
Saint Rose’s ESL (English as Second 
Language) program is up and running! 
Although he faced many challenges due 
to the pandemic, we hope to receive 
more students starting in August 2022. 
 

We’ve witnessed firsthand many of our 
current students’ achievements and 
would like to share those with more 
Saint Rose Parishioners. Bilingual 
adults can enjoy more employment 
opportunities, communicate better, and 
participate more with their 
communities. 
 

The next ESL season will start around 
the second week of August 2022, and 
they will take place either Sundays at 
12:30pm or Tuesdays/Thursdays at 
6:00pm. 
 

THE HOMEBOUND MINISTRY is in need of 2 people who are interested in being 
trained as Homebound Ministers to visit the Adam's Place Retirement Center.  The 
St. Rose Homebound Ministry has noticed an increased need at the facility.  If you 
have a calling to serve, this ministry offers many spiritual rewards for you and the 
parishioners you will meet.  You will be distributing the Holy Sacrament to 
fellow  parishioners on Sundays at 10 AM.  The training will be one-on-one and will 
be scheduled at your convenience.   
God Bless You!  Brenda D'Amico - 615-427-8967 
 

TROOPS OF ST. GEORGE  
Please join us for our Fall Kickoff, Saturday, Aug. 20th 4:00-7:00 If you 
have boys between the ages of 6 and 18 looking for adventure coupled 
with virtue, we invite you to our Fall Kickoff at the St. Rose ball fields and 
playground on the north end of the property. The Troops of St. George (TSG) is a 
Catholic organization that uses the outdoors as a canvas and the sacraments as a 
path for formation, friendship, and service to the Church. Weekly meetings and 
camping/outdoor events allow boys and their fathers the opportunity to work toward 
achievements together, strengthening the father/son relationship as well as 
cultivating new friendships within the Catholic community. Please feel free to bring 
the whole family! For more information, please visit troopsofsaintgeorge.org or 
contact us at StRoseStGeorge@gmail.com. 

 

MONDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY will begin on Sept. 12th.  We will meet at 
6:30 PM in the Jo Call Room.  Our study this year will encompass the 
Catholic Epistles.  Our goals are to learn more about the Bible and to 
develop a community of friends.  1 John 1:44 says, "These things we 
write so that our joy may be made complete."  Please call or text Paula at 
615-974-7676 or e-mail to larryfarmercpa@bellsouth.net for more 
information or to sign up.  

 

SAINT ROSE LADIES GUILD, DAY GROUP 
Our role is to welcome Catholic women together in Spirituality and Service. 
Our meetings are held on the first Tuesday of the month at 10:00 am. We 
will not meet in July or August. Our next meeting will be Tuesday, Sep. 6. 
For more information contact Clare Cannon at 615-967-8907 or  

               canc1967@gmail.com.   
 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 
A group of young Catholics (18+ year olds) striving for holiness in the world, 
immersing themselves in the true presence of Christ in the Eucharist. 
Scan the QR code to be added to our GroupMe to keep up with what we 
are doing. Whether single or married all are welcome, and we would love 
to meet you! For more information, contact Christina Bien 
at cbien@saintrose.org. 

Weekly Bible Study: Join us on Fridays at 7PM as we read through the upcoming 

Mass readings. For location and more information, contact Christina Bien 

at cbien@saintrose.org. 

Book Study: Join us on Tuesdays 7PM at Red Bicycle (13 S Public Square) as we 

read through Saint John Paul the Great: His Five Loves by Jason Evert. We would 

love to have you there! 
 

UNIVERSITY CATHOLIC MTSU  
University Catholic MTSU is off for the summer. If you are interested in participating 
in UCAT next year contact Dr. Smith: bsmith@saintrose.org. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP   
High School Youth Group is now on summer break, but if you are interested in 
participating next year, please contact Megan Gregory at mgregory@saintrose.org.  
 

FIDELIS forms girls — heart, mind, body, and soul — into a sisterhood of 
mature, virtuous disciples of Christ, through the witness of Catholic women. 
Fidelis is off for the summer; meetings will recommence the last week of 
August. Further details TBA. For more information contact Sara Wylie 
at swylie@saintrose.org. 
 

FRATERNUS forms boys into virtuous Catholic men. Fraternus is now off for 
summer break; meetings will recommence the last week of August. Further 
details TBA. For more information contact Pisut Vongkasemsiri at 
fraternus@saintrose.org. 

https://www.saintrose.org/psr
mailto:lsigler@saintrose.org
mailto:bsmith@saintrose.org
mailto:mgregory@saintrose.org
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DIOCESE & PARISH NEWS / STAFF 

Pastor Rev. Christiano Nunes da Silva 
615-893-1843      

frchrisnunes@saintrose.org 
Associate Pastor Rev. Cyriac Kurian 
615-893-1843  frckurian@saintrose.org 
Associate Pastor Rev. Javier Suarez                            
615-893-1843       fr.jsuarez@gmail.com 
Deacons 
Deacon Pete Semich       615-890-5146 
Deacon John D’Amico     615-427-8968 
Deacon Mike Plese      630-664-4174  
Director of Sacred Music 
Brian Russell        615-893-1843 x 1021 

brussell@saintrose.org 
Director of Catechesis 
Ben Smith     615-893-1843 x 1067 
     bsmith@saintrose.org 
PSR Administrator 
Lynn Sigler            615-893-1843 x 1012 

lsigler@saintrose.org 
High School Youth Group Leader 
Megan Gregory   

   mgregory@saintrose.org 

Business Manager 
Kim Smith       615-893-1843 x1013 
     ksmith@saintrose.org 
Director of Stewardship & Administration 
Amy Swartz       615-893-1843 x 1000 
        stewardship@saintrose.org 
Sacraments/Administrative Assistant 
Christina Bien        615-893-1843 x1001 
                   cbien@saintrose.org 
Administrative Assistant  (English & español) 
Sandra Middleton 615-893-1843 x 1003 

smiddleton@saintrose.org 
Principal of Saint Rose School 
Sr. Catherine Marie, O.P. 615-898-0555 
        schooloffice@saintrose.org 
Saint Rose Preschool Director 
Nicole Chauvin   615-896-2071 
       preschool@saintrose.org 
Saint Rose School/Preschool Admissions 
Staci Rose    615-898-0555 x1017 
    admissions@saintrose.org 
Knights of Columbus Grand Knight 
Barry Lee                            201-874-0746
                     bleeags@gmail.com 

WHY HAVE YOU NOT JOINED THE 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS? 
Are you or someone you 
know interested in giving 
their time and talent to 
support our Church? If you're 

a male age 18 or older and have been 
searching for the perfect opportunity 
to practice Catholic stewardship and 
bring hope to those who need it the 
most, look no further...Knights come 
from every stage of life. We offer 
many opportunities throughout the 
year to help others in need. Join us as 
we celebrate real role models in a 
world that needs men who lead, 
serve, protect, and defend the 
Catholic faith. Please consider putting 
your FAITH INTO ACTION...JOIN the 
KNIGHTS! Learn more about our 
council at Saint Rose at: 
www.saintrose.org/knights-
of-columbus  
K of C Calendar: 
8/10 - Officers Installation 
Ceremony after 6pm mass 
8/10 - Summer Skill Challenge in Gym  
     7pm 
8/17 - Officers & Directors Mtg 7pm 
8/24 - Council Business Meeting 7pm 
For complete calendar details and 
information for signing up to volunteer, 
please visit: www.saintrose.org/
knights-of-columbus 
 
 

HOPE FOR STRUGGLING COUPLES 
Studies show that 25% of 
married couples identified as 
being “happy”.  
For the rest of us there’s 
Retrouvaille. Retrouvaille 
offers hope for struggling 
couples, and provides tools to 

learn open, honest and respectful 
communication. The next weekend 
experience is Friday, Sep. 2 – Sunday, 
Sep. 4, 2022. Refer to 
www.helpourmarriage.com or call  
615-838-3724 for more info. 
 
 

THE CATHOLIC BUSINESS LEAGUE 
invites all to join us on Thursday, August 
11 for their monthly breakfast meeting. 
The keynote speaker will be Greg Pope, 
who is the Chief Mission Integration 
Officer with Ascension Saint Thomas. 
Pope is also on the Board of Trustees 
with Catholic Charities of TN. The 
meeting will commence at 7:45am in 
The Fleming Center at The Cathedral of 
the Incarnation. Mass is offered at 
7:00am. All are welcome.   

PRIEST EMERGENCY CONTACT   Should you have an emergent need for a 

priest after office hours, you may reach one by calling  615-809-8736. If the 

priest does not answer, please leave a message.  

ACCOMPANYING OTHERS IN THE FAITH 
Saint Rose has a thriving community of new members coming into the 

Church. Showing others who we are, and how they can be part of our Saint Rose 
Family, is key when someone converts. Consider spending some time in OCIA 
(formerly RCIA) - The Order of Christian Initiation of Adults - and becoming a 

godparent/sponsor to a new member of the Faith. 
OCIA starts on Tuesday, August 2 at 6:30 in the science classroom near the 

playground.  We would love to have you come and join us in this joyous opportunity. 
For more Information contact either Leslie rcia@saintrose.org 615-394-4761 or 

Tonya tonya.lawson37@gmail.com 
 
 

THE 2022 SAINT ROSE FALL SPORTS REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN 
This year we have the following sports available to our parish youth:  

 Baseball for youth ages 9 thru 12 y.o. 
 Cross Country for all K-8 graders 
 Cheerleading for 5-8 grade girls 
 Football for 4-8 grade boys (4-6 grade JV team and 7-8 grade Varsity team) 
 Volleyball for 7-8 grade girls. 
Cross country and Volleyball are Diocesan organized sports programs, which 
require athletes to either attend a Catholic school or participate in the PSR/CCD 
programs. Football, Baseball, and Cheerleading are open to non-Saint Rose 
parishioners.  Please share with friends.  
To Register and for more information: school.saintrose.org/fall-registration 
 All athletes will need to complete the Health Form and turn it in at the beginning of 
the season. If you are interested in coaching, please complete the Volunteer 
Coaching form and review the required training that must be completed  
to coach at Saint Rose.  
If you have any questions, please email, text, or call Bill Wright, Saint Rose Athletic 
Director at athletics@saintrose.org or 615-785-8273. 
 

HOLY ROSARY CLASS REUNION 
Holy Rosary class of 1968 is having a class reunion on Saturday August 13 at 
4PM.  For more details please contact  Mike Harper  731-988-6105.  

http://www.helpourmarriage.com

